
 
 
 
   

  
 

  
   

    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

      
 

 
   

   
   

  
 

   
  

 
     

   

NOTICE REGARDING STATE COURT 

Pursuant to Georgia Supreme Court Order declaring Statewide Judicial Emergency dated 
March 14, 2020, as amended and extended: 

Beginning June 18, 2020, Troup County State Court, Judge Jeannette L. Little presiding, 
will be postponing all currently schedule court hearings through July 14, 2020, until a date and 
time to be determined.  This will cancel the following court dates as they were previously 
published: 

June 22, 2020 Arraignment 
June 23, 2020 Probation Revocation 
June 24, 2020 Criminal Pre-trails 
June 25, 2020 Probation Revocation 
June 26, 2020 Civil Non-Jury 
June 29, 2020 Bench Trials 
June 30, 2020 Arraignment 
July 1, 2020 Arraignment 
July 2, 2020 Traffic Court 
July 6-10 Jury Trials 
July 13, 2020 Arraignment 
July 14, 2020 Probation Revocation 

For questions regarding your rescheduled court date, please contact Judge Little’s office at 
706-883-1727. 

If you do not yet have an attorney and you would like one, you may contact the public 
defender’s office at 706-883-3000 to apply.  The prosecutor will be happy to speak with your 
attorney to attempt to resolve your case prior to any rescheduled court date, which may result in 
your not having to appear.  The Troup County Solicitor’s Office number is 706-883-1726. 

If you chose to represent yourself, contact the Judge’s office at 706-883-1727 for 
information on ways to resolve your case without an attorney. 

Please be sure that your address and phone are correct with the clerk’s office and your 
attorney’s office so that we can reach you regarding the status of your case. 


